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I vehemently oppose this bill. Tax payers need accountability from ODOT through our 

duly elected officials by forcing ODOT to restructure and refocus its current budget on 

its core mission to cover its mistake. Oregon tax payers are not ATM full of cash 

every time our incompetent government overspends! 


